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11th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Saturn Class – Visit from Portals to the Past – Tuesday 1st November 2022 
 
I am pleased to inform you that as part of our hugely enjoyable early British History topic, we have 
arranged for a visit from a Stone Age Man from Portals to the Past.  The visit will include a whole day’s 
activities to take place during the school day. 
 
To make the visit extra special, we would like the children to make either a Stone Age weapon 
(cardboard only please) or piece of jewellery or clothing to wear on the day. I have attached some 
ideas. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Santinelli or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Wass 
Headteacher 
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